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views. It needs to be rejected - decisively. 
 
This change of Code looks too much like Big Brother's tentacles intruding into the medical profession to shut 
down those who have ethical and other reasons to speak up. 
 
Please abandon extending this political correctness into the medical profession. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Spencer Gear 
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